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No. DateSPORTS/5/E SOLENOID FOR ELECTRICAL CONTROL OF OVERDRIVE OCTOBER 1954

Difficulty is still being reported with regard to the entry of water into
the Overdrive operating solenoid on Vanguard Models, in spite of the exercise of the
precautions described in Service Information VANGUARD/2/E.

A considerable number of complaints have been reported of faulty
operation of the “Overdrive” and these difficulties have, upon investigation, generally found
to have been caused by inadequate water sealing (on the Vanguard) or incorrect adjustment of
the solenoid.

The correct methods for adjustment and water sealing of the solenoid
are shown in the illustration, and it is particularly important that these instructions are
carefully followed when fitting replacement solenoids. With the T.R.2. Model the solenoid
lever stop is not adjustable.

The proofing of the rubber grommets mentioned in the Service Scheme
may present a little difficulty to Distributors and Dealers, and for this reason it has been
decided to change the rubber for these to one which will not require water proofing. The
change of material in the case of Part No. 109521 is not accompanied by an alteration of Part
No., but in the case of Part No. 108786, this will now be supplied by our Spares Department
under Part No. 110868.

There have been no reports of water sealing difficulties with the T.R.2
Model, but the lever setting instructions given in the Service Scheme may be used for this
Model, apart from the fact that a fixed stop is provided for the solenoid lever.

NOTE: These instructions are for information only and do not constitute 
an authority to carry out modifications at the expense of The 
Standard Motor Company Limited.

1 ILLUSTRATION.
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